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Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways for 

us to keep in touch. 

Website: 

See below 

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

By phone: 

Abigail: 07796000413 

Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchildcareserv

ices.co.uk 

In person! 

We will always make time 

to speak to you at club! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HOUSE CAPTAINS 
 

Well done to all the children who wrote 

their speeches to become House 

Captains. Voting is now complete! 

Congratulations to the new House 

Captains! 

Sherwood –Jemima H and Tyler M 

Aldwick – Chloe R and Olivia W 

Cranbourne – Charlie M and Daisy D 

Meadway -  Oscar B and  Lara B

 
 

FUSION WISH YOU ALL A 

RESTFUL MERRY 

CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY 

NEW YEAR!! ENJOY YOUR 

FAMILY TIME 

 

Christmas Bizarre 

 
Thank you to all the children for 

all the wonderful decorations 

they made and we hope those of 

you who came enjoyed it. 

 

 

 

INVOICING 
 

Please ensure that each payment has 

your family reference number on ie 

“Wilkins 007”. A gentle reminder that 

invoices are on the 5th of the month, in 

advance, ie December 2018 invoice is 

due 5th December 2018. Please ensure 

payment is made on the 5th of the 

month.  

 

IMPORTANT INFO ABOUT 

APRIL 2019 INVOICE 

 
In 2019, due to the way Easter falls 

we have to split your April Invoice.  

 

1st-5th  April forms part of your Spring 

Term and 23rd-30th April forms part 

of your Summer Term 2019 

Statement.  

 

Therefore, Spring Term 2019 will 

include the following : Jan, Feb, March 

and 1st-5th April 

 

Summer Term 2019 will include the 

following: 23rd-30th April 2019 and 

May, June and July. 

 

Fusion Accounts Software calculates 

termly, and this is the reason for 

splitting April 2019. Not ideal, but 

unfortunately unavoidable on this 

occasion and we apologies for any 

inconvenience caused. Any questions 

please just ask.  

 

LAST DAY OF TERM 
Friday 21st December 

 

We are open as normal and will collect 

the children at 2pm. The extra 1 hour 

and 15 minutes is a good will gesture 

from Fusion 

 

ILLNESS 
 

Reminder – There is a lot of 

illness going around at 

present and we would 

refer you to our Sickness 

and Illness Policy, 48 hours 

clear is required before 

your child/ren return to 

Fusion NEW STAFF 

Welcome Claire to the 

Fusion family. Claire works a 

Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday Breakfast Club. 
 

LOST PROPERTY 
Please ensure all your child/ren belongings are 

labelled. It is your child/ren responsibility to look 

after their own belongings. Anything we find 

without a label will be put in lost property. 

 

 

 


